As we approach SATs week, it is important that the children are able to apply their new learning in class through their home learning but also recap on previous learning to ensure we recap on all of the curriculum. It will also help make those cross curricular links.
Maths.co.uk is a great website which offers revision in the form of ‘SATS buster’ quizzes, grouped into topics. These topics include place value, fractions, multiplication and division, properties of shape etc.

Miss Harris has set up an account for every member of Oak class and as class teacher, can see who is accessing the SATs busters, which questions are answered correctly and where more revision is needed to support all children. Miss Harris will receive notifications when quizzes have been completed by the children. 
Children in Oak class will be coming home with a log in which allows them to access the SATs busters. They can log in and complete them anytime. There is no expectation that children do every single one- it is being provided as a revision tool for children to use should they choose to. This can be something children choose to do as an additional piece of home learning, something they can do over the half term break or something they do nearer SATS week. Children can also choose which quizzes to complete, depending on what they feel confident with. All the SATs busters are instantly marked.
Again, there is no expectation that all quizzes are completed. It is hoped it will be a useful revision tool, should children wish to access it.
If there are any questions, do let Miss Harris know. 
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